
WVU Annual Season Ticket Raffle 
 
Worthy Brothers, 
 
The WV Knights of Columbus WVU Annual Season Ticket Raffle is underway for the 2024 WVU football 
season. Raffle tickets were distributed during the WV Annual State Convention last weekend, May 17-19, 
2024. All Councils should receive tickets from their District Deputies, if not already received. 
 
Gentlemen, as discussed during the Convention, the success of this raffle and the others the WV State 
Council sponsors, directly correlates to the level of charitable outreach the WV Knights of Columbus can 
provide during the Fraternal Year. This new Fraternal Year provides each of us a new opportunity to 
recommit ourselves to doing the work that benefits so many in need. My hope is this year’s efforts far exceed 
those of last year.  Let us then strive for the best outcome and our results will naturally follow. 
 
The drawing for this Raffle will take place on August 16, 2024. The first home game is scheduled for        
August 31, 2024.  
 
The Knights of Columbus, West Virginia State Council, Special Fundraising Report should be used to report 
the results from the WVU Season Ticket Raffle. If you need a copy of this form, please contact me. Once you 
have completed the form: 
 
PLEASE SEND THE ORIGINAL COPY, along with your PAYMENT CHECK TO: 
 

*State Secretary – Worthy Brother Knight, Brian Gordon – 229 Marwin Drive, Wheeling, WV 
26003 
 
Please send SECOND COPY to: *State Treasurer- Worthy Brother Knight, Thomas Burke - 46 
Redwood Lane, Wheeling, WV 26003 
 
Please send THIRD COPY and TICKET STUBS to: 
 

*State Warden – Worthy Brother Knight, Greg Hilleary – 41 Whippoorwill Lane, Falling Waters, 
WV 25419  
 
Please remember, a fundraising form must accompany your check to State Secretary, Brian Gordon and a 
fundraising form must accompany your ticket stubs to State Warden, Greg Hilleary. 
 
If you have any questions or comments concerning these matters, or wish to discuss them further, I welcome 
your contact at 304.702.3216  KOFC.WVSTATEWARDEN@GMAIL.COM 
Thank you for your help in making this event a success. 
 
Vivat Jesus, 
  
Greg Hilleary 
WV State Warden 
Knights of Columbus, WV State Council 
Kofc.wvstatewarden@gmail.com    304.702.3216 
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